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READ Saskatoon in partnership with the Saskatoon Public Schools  
and the Saskatoon Public Schools Foundation invites you to  

attend a READ Saskatoon Parent workshop.

we hope to see you there. 

Two evening sessions have been planned for parents and caregivers 
of the children who have been in the Literacy Tutor program.

Tuesday, May 7 at Lester B. Pearson School from 6:00–7:30 pm or
Wednesday, May 8 at Sutherland School from 6:00–7:30 pm

If you plan to attend call READ Saskatoon at 306.652.5448 to  
register for either session. 

the  goal  is  to  share  ideas  that  promote  reading  at  home. • Childcare will be provided
• Free books
• Refreshments will be served


